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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF THE STATE OF COLORADO 

 

PROCEEDING NO. 19I-0347R 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

IN THE MATTER OF THE REGIONAL TRANSPORTATION DISTRICT’S CORRECTIVE 
ACTION PLAN REGARDING THE SABLE BOULEVARD AND EXPOSITION AVENUE 
DERAILMENT, RULE 4 CCR 723-7-7347 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

REGIONAL TRANSPORTATION DISTRICT’S REPORT OF REVISED TIMELINES FOR 
PROVISION OF ANALYSIS OF OPERATOR HIRING, RETENTION AND ABSENCE, 

AND FOR REPORT OF MANUFACTURER’S ANALYSIS  

       _____________________________________________________ 

 Regional Transportation District, (“RTD”) through counsel undersigned, files 
its Report of Revised Timeline for certain additional information to its Corrective 
Action Plan (“CAP”) in this proceeding as follows:  
 
 1.  By Decision No. C19-0535, the Commission opened an Investigation of 

the Derailment that is the subject of this proceeding. 

 2.  RTD filed its Corrective Action Plan (“CAP”) and associated hazard 

analysis in this proceeding on July 18, 2019. 

 3.  RTD filed additional information to corrective action plan on September 

16, 2019.  In the additional information, RTD stated that it expected to have its 

light rail vehicle manufacturer’s final analysis of LRV door performance by 

November 30, 2019.  RTD has not yet received that analysis.   

4.  RTD also indicated that it was working on an analysis of its light rail 

operator mandating history, hiring, retention and absences.  In its Notice of 
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Revised Timeline of October 31st, 2019, RTD stated that it expected to be able to 

provide the analysis to the Commission no later than November 30, 2019. 

5.  RTD has sought and received public comment on the issue of potential 

service cuts as opposed to trip cancellations announced on day of service.  RTD 

staff will present proposed service cuts to its Board of Directors for review on 

December 19, 2019. 

6.  Given the above facts, RTD now believes that it can provide its analysis 

based on manufacturer’s report, and its further analysis concerning light rail 

operator hiring, retention and absences no later than January 15, 2020. 

  Respectfully submitted this second day of December, 2019. 

      Regional Transportation District 
 
      /s/ Roger C. Kane       
      Roger Kane, #015083 
      1660 Blake Street 
      Denver, CO  80202 
      (303) 299-2209 
      Roger.Kane@RTD-Denver.com 
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